

Dayspring Center, Inc.

P.O. Box 44105 Indianapolis, IN 46244 Phone (317) 635-6780 www.dayspringindy.org

December 15, 2016

Central Indiana Chapter of American Association of Critical Care Nurses Ms. Jennifer Baker, Community Outreach P.O. Box 2163 Indianapolis, IN 46206-2163

Dear Jennifer and Members CIC-AACN.

Knowing there are many worthy organizations needing help, we are so grateful you chose to help the homeless families in our community. Your recent gift of \$200 is a gift of HOPE for the many homeless parents and children who will turn to us for help during the holiday season. Generosity IS a powerful gift. Yours has ensured fragile families, especially the children, the care and loving support they need to get on a better path – one that will lead to a much happier future.

Your generosity not only provides for their immediate needs – regular meals, clothing and a safe place to sleep – but also the precious time they need to heal, recover and rebuild. Homelessness hurts, especially the children. Thanks to you, there is a place like Dayspring Center, a support system fragile families can depend on to help them through a very challenging time.

As we reflect on the 4,500 homeless families served in the last 30 years, we have witnessed many lives go from despair to joy. Your generosity is a powerful gift and its impact can last a lifetime. Thank you for coming along side us in a mission that helps to give so many families a better life.

May you and your families have a blessed holiday,

Lori Casson

Executive Director

Lari Cassan

This letter will serve as our acknowledgement and receipt of your charitable contribution in accordance with section 170(f)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Dayspring Center provided no goods or services for this contribution. Thank you again for your support. (EIN: 35-1618998)



Retain for Tax Purposes

December 30, 2016

Tammy Ditto CIC-AACN PO Box 2163 Indianapolis, IN 46206-2163

Dear Tammy Ditto,

Thank you so much for CIC-AACN's recent gift of \$901.00 from the annual ornament auction. Because of you our doors are open around the clock to families, keeping them close to their sick children when they need each other most. Families like the Austins, who stayed at the Ronald McDonald House while four-year-old Cohen recovered from a heart transplant.

"We hadn't slept for nearly two days, so when they told us they had a room at the House in Riley, we were so excited. We just crashed," said Cohen's father, Chris.



"There's a sign on the wall that says 'This is the House that love built' and when you're here you can feel that."

Our House was built on the simple idea that nothing else should matter when a family is focused on the health and well-being of their child – not where they can afford to stay, where they will get their next meal or where they will lay their head at night to rest.

Thank you for all you do to help make this possible.

Keeping families close,

Michelle Study-Campbell Chief Executive Officer

Save this letter as your receipt. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution.